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March 2014 BigHorn Gazette 
 
 

29th Annual Road Runner Regional Rodeo 
Phoenix, Arizona 
February 14 - 16 

 
The rodeo season started again on February 14 to 16 with the very enjoyable Road Runner 
Regional Rodeo staged by AGRA in Phoenix. The weather was perfect and the grounds full for this 
first rodeo of the season. A great party atmosphere was everywhere. 
 

Katrina Davenport 
 
Katrina Davenport as Miss IGRA looked stunning 
as usual and acted the part to perfection as 
always. 
 
“2014 International Gay Rodeo Association rodeo 
season kicks off this weekend in the wonderful 
city of Phoenix! On behalf of the 2014 IGRA 
Royalty team... may all our contestants have a 
safe year of travels and enjoy the sport of healthy 
competition among friends. To the audiences 
around the international circuit may you enjoy the 
entertainment of sport, competition and frivolity 
our rodeos seek to provide. And to the charity 
partners of all our associations may you benefit 
from the hard work and success each association 
puts into providing these great annual events in 
your communities. 
 
Let's Rodeo!!!!!!!!!!!!” 
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The Crow’s Nest 
 
Our announcers, President Doug Graff and Adam Johnson must have been ho[a]rse by Sunday 
evening, having manned the announcer’s booth throughout the Rodeo and kept us well informed 
about the competitors and the events as well as and providing us with amusing jokes and 
anecdotes. 
 

 
 

Katrina Davenport, Adam Johnson and Guy Puglisi 
 
Guy Puglisi headed the Team of Time Keepers. This kept him sober for at least some of the time. 
As he himself said on the Sunday, “Another hot day in Phoenix but it's always so good to see my 
rodeo family. News flash: Porkchop only had one beer yesterday and was in bed at 10:00 pm, 
which only means he will be quite a handful today”. However he took time out to say “Thank God 
It’s Over” and relax at the Survivors Brunch at Charlie’s on Monday. 
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Grand Entry 
 
Men of Charlie’s from Las Vegas: Joel Castillo; Joe Cervantes; Connor Cooper; Jim Gillenwater; 
Barry Jones; Jason Ricki Bobby McNutt; Guy Puglisi; Joshua Terris and David Wright (many of 
which are Members of NGRA) along with Men of Charlie’s from Phoenix carried flags as part of 
Grand Entry. 
 

  
 
Other Men of Charlie’s: Jason Metzger, Brent Rosinski, and Bill Trunzo (aka. Katrina Davenport) 
represented Las Vegas in Grand Entry as NGRA and IGRA Royalty. 
 
 

 
Grand Marshall: Walt Hutter 

 
Rodeo Directors: Bob Pimentel and John King 
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Miss IGRA 2014: Katrina Davenport and 

Ms IGRA 2014 - Pauline Chavez 

 
Mr. NGRA 2014 1st Runner-Up - Jason Metzger; 

Miss NGRA 2014 - A’Lotta Trash, and 
Mr. NGRA 2014 - Brent Rosinski 

 
The NGRA Royalty Team looked very handsome and regal as they strode into the arena for Grand 
Entry. 
 
 
Our Royalty, along with everyone else watching Grand Entry, stand and reflect on the Riderless 
Horse Ceremony, which symbolises the union of a rider and his mount. A few minutes are taken 
during the excitement of rodeo to remember and honor those who have passed. 
 

 
Grand Marshall: Walt Hutter; 

Ms IGRA 2014 - Pauline Chavez and  
Miss IGRA 2014 - Katrina Davenport 

 
Hats off for the Ceremony of the Riderless Horse 
Mr. NGRA 2014 1st Runner-Up - Jason Metzger; 

Miss NGRA 2014 - A’Lotta Trash, and 
Mr. NGRA 2014 - Brent Rosinski 
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Richard Armstrong 
 

  
  

  
 
Richard said ” Frenchmans Proudest "Olive" ran a 14.86 on Sunday at the AGRA Rodeo, winning 
the 2nd go round. Truly feeling very blessed and very Happy. Proud of my Girl! Thanks Rick 
Manucy. Thanks to all my friends for their help & support, and AGRA for a Great Rodeo weekend.” 
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Brent Rosinski 
 
After an action packed couple of days Brent said, "I had a great time in Phoenix. The rodeo was a 
well attended, action-packed, fun-filled weekend. Congratulations to the new AGRA Royalty Team. 
Although I only competed one day due to an injury, I had an adrenaline- filled experience like no 
other."
 

 
 
Thank you Douglas Graff for tying me in during steer riding, Joel Castillo, you are a true friend! 
(who took Brent to hospital after his Steer riding accident) Rob Matyska, thank you for allowing me 
to help on Arena Crew, James Jenkins and Heather Murray, thanks for teaching me the importance 
of safety and self-care. 
 
Thank you AGRA for a great rodeo. 
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David Wright 
 
David Wright did sterling duty yet again with the arena crew. 
 

 
 
David commented “Last weekend I worked in the Arena Crew at the Roadrunner Rodeo in Phoenix 
and smell of horses, cattle and goats. Love it.” 
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Barry Jones 
 
Your editor (left in the picture) took on the onerous task of Runner (actually Walker) for both days. 
 

 
 
 

Editor’s Bits and Pieces 
 
Now that I have just about finished compiling this issue, I shall exercise the Editor’s prerogative to 
have his two cent’s worth. 
 
Some of you will remember my saying, a few month’s ago, that it was my ambition as Editor to 
produce a twenty page Newsletter. Never in my wildest dreams did I expect to reach nearly half as 
much again. Ok, there is a bit of white space. 
 
I think I also said before that the achievement is largely due to my contributors who, with the 
occasional small amount of nagging, contribute generously. I thank you all so much. 
 
I believe that 2014 will be a great Year for NGRA. We already have several successful events 
behind us and more planned. We have supported our neighbor’s Road Runner Rodeo with our 
Royalty, volunteers and, now, contestants. 
 
I look forward to “playing in the dirt” on March 29 and I hope it gives us all the taste for BigHorn 
Rodeo 2014 which is in the making and promises to be bigger and better this year. 
 
STOP PRESS 
 
Congratulations to Joe Harter (Sunshine) on winning the Men of Charlie’s Contest on March 1. He, 
along with Julio Cesar and Joseph Gurican, raised $1,017 for NGRA. 
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From your President 
 
Wow…what a busy February. It was great to see so many familiar and new faces at the Cowboys 
in Wonderland show. Hats off to our Royalty team for bringing it! 
 

 
 
And now, it’s rodeo season! AGRA kicked off 2014 in great style. Since their return to Corona 
Ranch last year, they’ve consistently improved their gate (and bar) … and the overall energy of the 
event. It was great to see NGRA members timing, officiating, working in the chutes, volunteering on 
the arena crew AND competing…welcome back Richard Armstrong and welcome aboard Brent 
Rosinski. 
 
Richard you had a smoking great rodeo…the crow’s nest was just a flitter when you entered the 
arena. Brent, thank you so much for inviting me back to the chutes to tie you in for your steer ride. I 
had forgotten how hot it is back there in Phoenix…and the temperature was unusually high this 
year too…if you know what I mean. Sorry about your foot, but now you got a little scar tissue, it’ll be 
easier next time. 
 
I hope to see all of our members at the rodeo school on March 29. Thank you Laura Scott and 
Jeffrey Burke for making this happen. I’ve talked to Winnie and Katrina and they’ll be working the 
grill to feed everyone after the school. It’s going to be a day where memories are made. I hope you’ll 
all be a part of it. 
 
See you all soon, 
 
Douglas Graff 
NGRA President 
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Greetings from the 
Rodeo Director 

 
The Ides of March are Upon Us…. 
Cowboy translation: Rodeo is just Two 
Months Away! 
 
Hope you all have had a good close to the 
winter holidays. Rodeo season has started 
and we already have great stories being 
shared from the Road Runner Regional 
Rodeo in Phoenix. Preparation for BigHorn 
Rodeo 2014 is well under way and we are 

now meeting twice monthly so that items don’t fall through the cracks. 
 
We have our Sponsorship activities shaping up and you will start seeing flyers and posters around 
town as we finalize the last few logos to the artwork. 
 
We are focusing on raising funds for two very worthy Las Vegas charities: The Sin Sity Sisters of 
Perpetual Indulgence, and Opportunity Village. Both of these groups will use the funds only in Las 
Vegas in their efforts to support people with aids medications or severe disabilities. 
 
But it is going to come down to you. All of you. Have you planned your weekend so that you can 
attend? Are you bringing your friends? Are you engaging with any of our Rodeo Planning 
Committee Coordinators to assist them in doing the massive amount of work that is needed to 
make sure every detail for a good event is covered? 
 
Keep on our website: www.BigHornRodeo.com. 
 
Click on the links to sponsor a buckle, or to email a committee chair. 
 
Send your friends to the site to check it out. 
 
And support our efforts by joining us at any meeting or event so that we know you care. 
 
And if you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns - please feel free to email me at 
RodeoDirector@BigHornRodeo.com 
 
 
Jeffrey Neal 
Rodeo Director 
BigHorn Rodeo 2014 
RodeoDirector@BigHornRodeo.com 
702-285-1596 
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From Your Royalty Team 
 
Howdy and Happy March! Spring is on its Way! 
 
First off, we want to say a huge congrats and thank you to our new Fundraising Chair, Joel Castillo, 
for taking on the task. Way to go Joel! We also want to thank Chris Reynolds for his many years of 
service as Fundraising Chair. 
 
For us, February was a fun-filled month. 
 
In February, we were so proud to represent the Nevada Gay Rodeo Association at the 29th Annual 
Road Runner Regional Rodeo, presented by the Arizona Gay Rodeo Association, in Phoenix, 
Arizona. Special thanks to all of the competitors from NGRA, Richard Armstrong (Equine Events), 
and your Mr. NGRA 2014, Brent Rosinski (Steer Riding and Arena Crew); and all the Members 
who came down to attend the rodeo, including: Miss IGRA 2014, Katrina Davenport; Miss IGRA 
2013, Sabel D’Zyre; Miss NGRA 2014 A’Lotta Trash (Timer); Mr. NGRA 1st Runner-Up, Jason 
Metzger (Timer); Guy Puglisi (IGRA Scorekeeper); Doug Graff (Announcer); David Hering 
(Treasurer); our Newsletter Editor, Barry Jones; Volunteer Coordinator, Carolyn Jones; David 
Wright (Arena Crew); Andrew Goodman; Scott Fieux; Michael-Dawg Yarbrough; Scott Bullock; 
Joseph Gurican; and several of the Men of Charlie’s, who are also NGRA Members. A huge shout 
out to two NGRA Members who were integral to the weekend running smoothly: the weekend’s 
Rodeo Announcers, Doug Graff and Adam Johnson. We were especially pleased to meet our 
rodeo royalty from around the country and feel the warmth of their friendship as we all embark on 
our year together. 
 
By the time you read this article, NGRA will have completed our fundraisers for February and we 
would like to say a huge thank you to all those who supported us in raising much needed funds for 
NGRA, BigHorn Rodeo 2014, and our BigHorn Rodeo Charity beneficiaries, the Sin Sity Sisters of 
Perpetual Indulgence and Opportunity Village. The Royalty Team had a blast volunteering and 
helping raise funds at Kimberli Foxx’s 5th Anniversary Red Ribbon Review: A Red Light Special, 
which benefited the Sin Sity Sisters AIDS Drug Assistance Program.  
 
Now we are looking forward to our fundraisers in March – the Miss Cow Patty 2014 Contest on 
March 8, at Charlie’s at 9 pm, Rodeo Education Day on March 29, at Henderson Saddle 
Association at 10 am, and March Rodeo Madness at Flex Cocktail Lounge also on March 29 at 
9 pm. We are planning some exciting events and may be partnering up with the Sin Sity Sisters 
and our sister organization, the Imperial Court, in the near future. 
 
Well, that’s about it, so until next month, we want to say a huge thank you to everyone in the 
Association for your support, and we look forward to seeing everyone in the month of March! 
 
Your 2014 NGRA Royalty Team: 
 
Mr. NGRA 2014 - Brent Rosinski; 
Mr. NGRA 2014 1st Runner-Up - Jason Metzger; 
Miss NGRA 2014 - A’Lotta Trash, and 
MsTer NGRA 2014 - Preston. 
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Red Dress 2014; Red Light District Rumba! 
World Market Center, Las Vegas 

Saturday February 22 
 
The 2014 Royalty Team represented NGRA in style at the Sin Sity Sisters Red Dress Event thanks 
to Taylor Trash, who handmade our matching outfits. Thanks Taylor! 
 

 
 

MsTer NGRA 2014 – Preston 
Miss NGRA 2014 - A’Lotta Trash 
Mr. NGRA 2014 - Brent Rosinski 

Mr. NGRA 2014 1st Runner-Up - Jason Metzger 

 
 
 

MsTer NGRA 2014 – Preston 
Mr. NGRA 2014 - Brent Rosinski 
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Happy Birthday 
 
To those Members with birthdays in March: 
 

4 James Morgan 
4 Charli Phillips 
6 John King 

13 Laurie Banks 
16 Carlos Garcia 
28 Darren Wernette 

 
 

Welcome to the NGRA Corral 
 

Chase Cavazos 
Jason Dyer 

Christopher Sanders 
Marsella Sanders 

Mark Smith 
 
 

Member of the Month 
 

David Hering 
 
David Hering was nominated as February Member of the Month for his work on marketing 
materials and support of the Royalty Team. Congratulations David. 
 
 

Honorary NGRA Membership 
 
Congratulations to Guy Sheets of The Garage on being awarded Honorary NGRA Membership. 
Thank you for all of your hard work and congratulations again! 
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Board of Directors Elections 
 
The Nevada Gay Rodeo Association will hold elections for open Board of Directors seats. The 
following positions are open for election: Vice President; Secretary and Director (4 seats). 
 
Information regarding the duties and expectations of each position can be found in the NGRA 
Bylaws which are available on the NGRA website at www.ngra.com. 
 
All active members who have been a member for 180 days or more are eligible to run for Vice 
President and Secretary. Members who have been active for 90 days or more are eligible to run for 
Director Seats. 
 
Candidates for all Board of Director seats will be asked to provide a short written biography that will 
be included with the ballot. 
 
If you are interested in running for an open seat, please contact our Election Chairperson, David 
Hering via email at elections@ngra.com prior to the March 17 deadline. 
 
 

NGRA Webmaster 
 
Darren Wernette has decided to pass the NGRA Webmaster torch on to David Hering and Brent 
Rosinski. We would like to take this opportunity to thank Darren for all his hard work in maintaining 
the NGRA website. 
 
In addition, our website host will no longer be able to host our website after April 1st. David Hering 
and Brent Rosinski are working on arrangements to move and rebuild a (hopefully) better website. 
 
 

Redneck Runway 
Charlie’s, Las Vegas 
Saturday February 8 

 
For our monthly Charlie’s event, we as the Royalty Team decided to channel a little bit of Gretchen 
Wilson, a touch of Kenny Chesney, and a whole lot of Honey Booboo for our event Redneck 
Runway. All of the performers brought their best touch of the trailer park for a fun-filled night of 
redneck debauchery. Our Miss went as far as to make a dress of duct tape and trash bags, and our 
raffle prizes had the redneck staple in them…REDNECK BEER! 
 
We would like to thank Sin in the City for donating a fantastic registration for their event. We would 
also like to thank the staff and management of Charlie’s Las Vegas for all of their support. Lastly, 
we would like to thank everyone that came out that night because, without each of you, we cannot 
do this. With all of your support, we raised $651 with the proceeds going to NGRA and Bighorn 
Rodeo 2014. 
 
 



Page 15 of 28 

March 2014 Newsletter 

2013 NGRA Member of the Year Nominees 
 
Every year, our fabulous Members of the Month are automatically entered as candidates for NGRA 
Member of the Year. Nominations for other outstanding members are also accepted. The following 
people are the candidates for NGRA 2013 Member of the Year: 
 

David Blackwood January 2013 Member of the Month 
Sabel D’Zyre February 2013 Member of the Month 
West Fisher March 2013 Member of the Month 

David Blackwood April 2013 Member of the Month 
Julio Heredia May 2013 Member of the Month 
Barry Jones June 2013 Member of the Month 
Bill Watkins July 2013 Member of the Month 
Eddy Krien August 2013 Member of the Month 

Carolyn Jones September 2013 Member of the Month 
Ephraim Cervantes 

Julio Heredia 
October 2013 Members of the Month 

Brent Rosinski November 2013 Member of the Month 
Roger Bergmann December 2013 Member of the Month 

 
Look for you ballots via email in the coming weeks! Please remember to vote. Each of these 
thirteen people has given a lot of their time and energy to NGRA this past year. Reward them by 
congratulating them on their nominations and vote for one of them today. The winner will be 
announced at the March 2014 General Board Meeting. 
 
 
It's not too late to vote for NGRA Member of the year. Please remember to cast your vote prior to 
the March 15th deadline. 
 
Watch your email for the ballot and remember to vote. 
 
Thanks for your participation! 
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From Your Volunteer Coordinator 
 
This month I tried putting the boot on the other foot and volunteering to help out at the Road 
Runner Regional Rodeo in Phoenix. The first day I was on access control on a couple of different 
gates. The next day I spent the morning on volunteer, vendor and entertainer registration. Just like 
being back in Horseman’s Park. The front gate layout was very good and I hope we can emulate it 
back here in May. 
 

  
 
I continue to get volunteers signing up. If you have not done so, and you are a new recruit or have 
had a change of detail from last year, please fill out the form: 
 

http://www.ngra.com/bighornrodeo/volunteer/ 
 
If you volunteered last year and nothing has changed just e-mail me to confirm your wish to help 
again this year; 
 

Volunteers@bighornrodeo.com 
 
The volunteer team had another gathering on February 19. Jeffrey Neal came along to update us 
and over a meal those who had attended the Road Runner Rodeo reported back on things they did 
well and we discussed how these ideas could be built into our event. 
 
I am also asking for volunteers to help publicise BigHorn Rodeo to those attending the annual AIDS 
walk in Las Vegas. This is on May 4, the Sunday before BigHorn Rodeo, so is an ideal time to hand 
out flyers after folks have finished their walk. If you are free that morning and would like to help 
again please contact me at: 
 

Volunteers@NGRA.com 
 
Volunteer Coordinator, Carolyn Jones 
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Fundraising 
 
Hello NGRA Friends & Family. 
 
Some of you may be wondering why I am writing this month's Fundraising Committee blurb. Well 
as of February 25, 2014, I have assumed the rôle of Fundraising Chair for NGRA. I am excited to 
be back in the saddle and help our fundraising efforts spear-headed by our 2014 NGRA Royalty 
Team! Our next scheduled meeting, which is open to all, will take place on Thursday, March 13, 
2014 at 6:30 pm and the LGBT Center. Hope to see you all there! 
 
March marks the return of Spring and nothing says "Spring" like a pasture full of freshly laid cow 
patties! Some may think it smells like Teen Spirit, others may say it smells like Mormanizer the 
morning after. Either way, NGRA is proud to announce our 2014 Annual "Miss Cow Patty Contest" 
on Saturday, March 8, 2014 at Charlie's Las Vegas. Cocktails at 9 pm, with show at 10pm. This 
year, we are shaking things up a bit. As we bid a fond farewell to Miss Cow Patty 2013, Bootsy 
Carmichael, we welcome into the fold our newest bovine addition. But, that's not all! This year we 
will see the first ever: Miss Cow Patty All-Stars: Battle of the Bovines. We have some super special 
former Miss Cow Pattys competing for All-Star bragging rights and a fancy new sash! This contest 
happens early so plan to arrive early (9 pm) and buy a Beer Bust from Charlie's to support NGRA, 
and enjoy the Battle of the Bovine Beauties. We will be selling Drunken Gummi Bears, raffle tickets 
for fabulous prizes, and some live auction items too! Don't forget, as Miss Sabel always says, 
"Every time you tip, another Justin Bieber fan dies! Or, a Kardashian gets punched in the face!" So 
remember to tip your performers and your bartenders. Dig deep and tip often! 
 
Anyone interested in competing for Miss Cow Patty 2014 may contact any member of the 2014 
NGRA Royalty Team (royaltyteam@ngra.com), or Joel Castillo (aka Sabel D'Zyre), to sign up. 
Contestants are accepted until 9:00 pm, Saturday, March 8, 2014. Miss Cow Patty is a "camp" 
competition. Eligibility is open to both men and women, but you have to bring your best campy 
dragness to this. The campier, the better. Men, don't bother shaving! Make it part of the schtick! 
Contestants are to embrace their inner camp factor and dress to un-impress and will also do a 
performance number (upbeat and campy only. No ballads!). Points are based on a combination of 
judge's score sheets and audience participation. The audience votes by tipping the bucket for 
additional votes. Winner will be announced later that night. You do not need to be a member of 
NGRA to enter, but we will be selling new memberships at Charlie's that night! 
 
March 29, 2014 sees our return to Flex Cocktail Lounge for "March Rodeo Madness". Thank you to 
the fabulous management at Flex for having us. Cocktails at 9 pm, and a fabulous show at 10 pm. 
We will have Jell-O shots, raffles, and fun entertainers raising money for NGRA/BigHorn 2014! 
Come out and support your local rodeo association working hard to produce a bigger and better 
rodeo this May, 8-10, 2014 at Horseman's Park. Remember to come early, because the more you 
drink, the prettier the queens get! 
 
Get it on your radar; April 12, 2014 will be our Annual Miss Closet Ball & Closet King contest at 
Charlie's Las Vegas. This is where you embrace you inner drag diva/divo and compete for the 
coveted title of Closet Ball or Closet King. This is a multi-part competition. Contestants are 
introduced to our judges and audience in their gender. Then they get 60 minutes to "transform" and 
come back out in all the Closet dragness! They model their new look and also do a performance. 
Anyone interested in competing, please see any member of the 2014 NGRA Royalty Team, or Joel 
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Castillo (aka Sabel D'Zyre). We look forward to seeing you out there! We are always looking for 
volunteers to help NGRA in many different places. Get involved today & keep on rodeoing!! 
 
Joel Castillo (aka Sabel D'Zyre) 
Fundraising Director 
 
 
 

Brent Rosinski – IGRA Contestant 
 

 
 
Brent Rosinski presents the Sin Sity Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence with a $500 fundraising check 
to meet one of his IGRA Contestant requirements. Brent says "Thank you to everyone who 
donated and made this possible! The Sisters do amazing work in our community. I am extremely 
proud of them."
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Calendar 
 
March 
 

Sat 
1 9:30 pm Mr Charlie’s Contest 

NGRA is the Beneficiary Charlie’s 

Sat 
8 9:00 pm Miss Cow Patty Charlie’s 

Mon 
10 6:30 pm Rodeo Planning Committee Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Thurs 
13 6:30 pm Fundraising Committee Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Sat 
15 9:00 am Yard Sale 917 Woodbridge Drive, 

Las Vegas, NV 89108 
Mon 
17 6:30 pm NGRA Board and General 

Membership Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Sat 
22 9:30 pm Katrina's “All Among Friends" 

IGRA Fundraiser Charlie’s 

Tues 
25 6:30 pm Rodeo Planning Committee Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

10:00 am Rodeo Education Day 
Henderson Saddle Association, 
6490 Wiesner Way, Henderson, 
89011 Sat 

29 
9:00 pm March Rodeo Madness 

Flex Cocktail Lounge, 
4371 W Charleston Boulevard, 
Las Vegas, NV 89102 

 
April 
 

4-6  Sunshine Stampede 
(FGRA) 

Bergeron Rodeo Grounds, 
4271 Davie Road, 
Davie, FL 33314 

Sat 
12 9:00 pm Closet Ball King & Queen Charlie’s 

Mon 
14 6:30 pm Rodeo Planning Committee Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Thurs 
17 6:30 pm Fundraising Committee Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Mon 
21 6:30 pm NGRA Board and General 

Membership Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Tues 
22 6:30 pm Rodeo Planning Committee Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Sat 
26 5:00 pm City Slickers and Country Kickers The Garage 
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Calendar (continued) 
 
May 
 

2-4  Hot Rodeo 2014 
(GSGRA) 

AC Dysart Equestrian Park 
2101 West Victory Avenue, 
Banning, CA 92220 

Sun 
4 10:30 am 24th Annual AIDS Walk Las Vegas 

UNLV 
Grassy courtyard north of Student 
Union 
4505 South Maryland Parkway, 
Las Vegas, NV 89154 

9-10  BigHorn Rodeo 2014 
(NGRA) 

Horseman’s Park, 
5800 East Flamingo Road, 
Las Vegas, NV 89122 

Thurs 
15 6:30 pm Fundraising Committee Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

Mon 
19 6:30 pm NGRA Board and General 

Membership Meeting Gay & Lesbian Community Center 

23-25  Great Plains Rodeo 
(OGRA) 

Oklahoma State Fair Park, 
333 Gordon Cooper Boulevard, 
Oklahoma City, OK 73117 

 
 

NGRA Board of Directors 
 

President Doug Graff president@ngra.com 

Vice President David Blackwood vicepresident@ngra.com 

Secretary Jeffrey Neal secretary@ngra.com 

Treasurer David Hering treasurer@ngra.com 

Director Bill Trunzo Director1@ngra.com 

Director Joel Castillo Director2@ngra.com 

Director Chris Reynolds Director3@ngra.com 

Director Brent Rosinski Director4@ngra.com 

Trustee Guy Puglisi trustee@ngra.com 
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NGRA 2014 Royalty 
 

Royalty Team  royaltyteam@ngra.com 

Mr NGRA Brent Rosinski mrngra@ngra.com 

Mr NGRA, 1st Runner Up Jason Metzger mrngra1st@ngra.com 

Miss NGRA A’Lotta Trash missngra@ngra.com 

MsTer NGRA Preston msterngra@ngra.com 
 
 

Other NGRA Contacts 
 

Fundraising Director Joel Castillo fundraising@ngra.com 
Historian Ken Wells historian@ngra.com 

Membership Secretary  membership@ngra.com 
Merchandising Kathy Alday kathy@familyapparellasvegas.com 

Newsletter Editor Barry Jones news@ngra.com 
Public Relations Director Brent Rosinski pr@ngra.com 

Volunteer Coordinator 
(Non-Rodeo Related) 

Carolyn Jones volunteers@ngra.com 

Webmasters David Hering 
Brent Rosinski webmaster@ngra.com 
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BigHorn Rodeo 2014 Contacts 
 

Rodeo Director Jeffrey Neal rodeodirector@bighornrodeo.com 

Assistant Rodeo Directors Matt Cox 
Ken Hruby 

assistant@bighornrodeo.com 

Vendor Coordinator Kathy Alday vendors@bighornrodeo.com 

Buckle and Ribbon 
Coordinator 

Guy Puglisi buckles@bighornrodeo.com 

Volunteer Coordinator Carolyn Jones volunteers@bighornrodeo.com 

Sponsorship Coordinator Roger Bergmann sponsors@bighornrodeo.com 

Entertainment Coordinator David Heckman entertainment@bighornrodeo.com 

Hotel Coordinator Doug Graff hotel@bighornrodeo.com 

Rodeo Finance David Hering treasurer@ngra.com 

Advertising Laura Scott advertising@bighornrodeo.com 

Marketing & Media Brent Rosinski marketing@bighornrodeo.com 

Contestant Registration Lorry King contestants@bighornrodeo.com 

Security Barry Jones security@bighornrodeo.com 

Barn Manager Laura Scott barn@bighornrodeo.com 
 


